
  

 
 
Dear Friend of the Anti-Choice Project, 
 

ACP CRASHES PP FUNDRAISING EVENT 
 
The WNBA Seattle Storm team recently announced they 
would be holding a fundraising rally for the abortion giant 
Planned Parenthood in downtown Seattle, just outside of 
KeyArena. In addition to the rally, the ownership-led initiative 
pledged to give $5 of every ticket sold at the July 18th game 
against the Chicago Sky to Planned Parenthood. If the Seattle 
Storm wants to directly fund abortions ACP will be there to 
crash their games with the pictures of the butchered victims 
their efforts produce. 
 
The Anti-Choice Project did just that on July 18th, while 
perhaps two-hundred pro-aborts gathered around the Planned 
Parenthood stage and news cameras rolled. Some attendees 
decided to engage us in civil debate, while others attempted in 
vain to cover up the truth about abortion by forming a human 
wall of bodies. 
 
ACP director Tom Herring was interviewed by Q13 Fox, the Seattle Times, and others. The news outlets were surprisingly 
fair in their coverage. As reported in the Times, “Tom Herring of Port Orchard, a founder and director of the Anti-Choice 
Project, said he attended the event in order to ‘expose the injustice of abortion with the pictures of abortion victims [and] to 
educate people that this is what abortion does to a baby.’” 
 

 

 

ACP BILLBOARD DISPLAY CONTINUES 
 
Our readers may recall that in last quarter’s newsletter we called attention to the new billboard space we had just 
purchased in Lincoln, Nebraska. The billboard is located directly across the street from a Planned Parenthood abortion 
clinic. The 48-foot billboard which has the caption, “Real men don’t pressure women to abort” was originally purchased for 
4 weeks, but local pro-lifers were so moved and encouraged by it that they fundraised on their own to keep it up for much 
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ACP crashed the Seattle Storm rally for Planned Parenthood on July 18th at the KeyArena. While some PP supporters engaged in debate, others 
attempted to cover up the pictures of abortion depicted on our signs. 

ACP stood at the edges of a Seattle Storm rally for Planned 
Parenthood on July 18th to make certain the crowd understood 

what Planned Parenthood’s primary business is:  abortion.  



longer. We received this email from Mike Davis: “The Lincoln 
Right to Life Board paid to keep the billboard  up from June 
19 to July 16. We are working getting donations to be able 
pay for another 4 weeks.” 
 
ACP committed to ensuring the additional 4 weeks, which 
means this billboard will have been up from May through 
August! We are grateful for this opportunity to reach parents 
in crisis pregnancy situations. Surely this message has 
turned several couples away from Planned Parenthood’s 
doors, and encouraged fathers to step up and be real men in 
the face of challenges. It is a message that reminds fathers 
that their duty as men is to protect their children – not do 
harm to them – as well as to protect the mother of their 
children from the pain and regret of abortion. 

 
 

“Unwilling viewers are often our most important audience.”   
– Gregg Cunningham 

 
CULTURE WAR CONTINUES 
 
As we have pointed out in these letters, our movement has made great strides in 
recent years, exposing the horrific selling of baby parts, electing pro-life 
representatives and governors, passing pro-life legislation, and shutting down 
abortion clinics across the country. For example, the Susan B. Anthony List recently 
revealed that Planned Parenthood is closing 10 facilities in Wyoming, Colorado, Iowa 
and New Mexico. And Iowa governor Terry Branstad has signed a bill that would 
prevent state Medicaid money from being allocated to abortion providers. Susana de 
Baca, president and chief executive officer of Planned Parenthood of the Heartland 
stated the facilities are closing because Planned Parenthood will be losing 
approximately $2 million in taxpayer funding, thanks to the bill signed into law by 
Branstad. 
 
These are tremendous victories to be celebrated, but our elation over them should 
be tempered by the recognition that this war is much greater, and not every battle is 
being won by our side. News from across the pond that Charlie Gard was killed by 
an oppressive government which forcibly denied him the right to live or seek 
treatment, or the defeat suffered in the Republican-controlled Senate to end funding 
for Planned Parenthood on July 27th should serve as sobering reminders to us that ending this assault on innocent human 
life is far from guaranteed. The battle rages on; let us recommit ourselves to it today, and forever! 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 

 
 
Tom Herring 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 

 
Andrew St.Hilaire 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 
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1. Start an ACP Chapter. Would you or someone you know be 
willing to start an ACP chapter? More information is available 
on our website or email us at info@antichoiceproject.com. 
 
2. Volunteer. Hold a sign with your local ACP chapter! 
 
3. Spread the word! Refer friends and family to our website, 
Facebook page, and share this newsletter with them. 
 
4. Donate. Your regular, tax-deductibe, gift of $100, $50, $25, 
or $10 helps us to expand our life-saving projects into more 
and more cities. Set up a recurring gift today by visiting our 
website at www.antichoiceproject.com and clicking “Donate”. 

LEARN HOW YOU CAN HELP US 
antichoiceproject.com/take-action 

Our “Real Men” billboard got an additional two months of time on 
display in Lincoln, NE across from Planned Parenthood. 

Baby Charlie Gard with parents. UK 
“death panels” denied little Charlie 

additional treatment and obstructed his 
parents’ attempts to seek treatment in 
the US that could very well have saved 

his life. 


